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  The Future United States Role in Asia and in the
Pacific United States. Congress. House. Committee
on Foreign Affairs. Subcommittee on Asian and
Pacific Affairs,1968 Considers future U.S. policy
towards Asia and reviews U.S. relations with Japan
and other Asian nations. Focuses on prospects for
regional, economic, political, and security
arrangements among countries of Asia.
  Islam and Asia Chiara Formichi,2020-05-07 An
accessible, transregional exploration of how Islam
and Asia have shaped each other's histories,
societies and cultures from the seventh century to
today.
  The Awakening of Asia Henry Mayers Hyndman,1919
A study of the influence of the white man on the
Far East.
  Charting the Shape of Early Modern Southeast
Asia Anthony Reid,2000-08-01 In this volume,
Anthony Reid positions Southeast Asia on the stage
of world history. He argues that the region not
only had a historical character of its own, but
that it played a crucial role in shaping the
modern world. Southeast Asia’s interaction with
the forces uniting and transforming the world is
explored through chapters focusing on
Islamization; Chinese, Siamese, Cham and Javanese
trade; Makasar’s modernizing moment; and slavery.
The last three chapters examine from different
perspectives how this interaction of relative
equality shifted to one of an impoverished, “third
world” region exposed to European colonial power.
  Asia and Europe in the 21st Century Rahul
Mishra,Azirah Hashim,Anthony Milner,2021-05-25 How
are the rising mutual concerns of Asian and
European countries shaping their approaches to the
international order? Contributors to this volume
discuss emerging critical issues in International
relations, including the Indo-Pacific constructs,
China’s Belt and Road Initiative (BRI), and the
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progress of established regional security
mechanisms like the Shanghai Cooperation
Organisation. They also compare western and non-
western approaches to these issues, with a
holistic perspective on the origins and evolutions
of these approaches. Both the Indo-Pacific
constructs and BRI present a remarkable set of
opportunities for Europe as well as Asia. This
book presents key implications of the changing
politico-security dynamics in the two regions from
the perspectives of both Asian and European
scholars and theoretical traditions. A must-read
for scholars of International Relations with a
focus on relations between Asia and Europe.
  The Rise of China and International Security
Kevin J. Cooney,Yoichiro Sato,2008-08-29 This
edited volume offers diverse and comprehensive
views of China's rise and its implications to the
East Asian region and beyond. The economic growth
of China, initially started in the late-1970s with
domestic and rural reforms, has been increasingly
driven by China's industrialization and
integration into the regional and global markets.
The growth and integration of China, however, has
exposed China's closest neighbours and even more
remote countries to its various (previously
internal) problems, and the lagging political
openness of China has often negatively impacted on
cooperation with other countries in dealing with
these problems (i.e. trans-border pollutions,
epidemics, illegal migrations, organized crimes,
financial management, etc.). This book integrates
geopolitical and domestic political analysis of
China with a broad set of transnational security
issues, and includes a diversity of regional
views. In doing so, it explores further than the
dichotomous debate between the American realists
and liberals, adding finesse to the often
simplified discussions on how to deal with the
rising China. This book will be of interest to
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students of Asian Politics, Security Studies and
International Relations.
  Asia, America, and the Transformation of
Geopolitics William H. Overholt,2008 A provocative
account of the state of Asian geopolitics and US
foreign policy in Asia.
  Asia Eyes America Jonathan D. Pollack,2007
Contains a collection of papers produced by
participants (U.S. and regional scholars and
analysts) at a conference, Asia Eyes America, held
at the Naval War College in Newport, Rhode Island,
in May 2006. What are the implications of Asia's
longer-term transformation for U.S. interests? How
might change reconfigure American security
requirements in the next decade and beyond? On
what basis does United States reaffirm yet
redefine its enduring commitment to regional
order? This volume is a collaborative effort
involving prominent specialists on both sides of
the Pacific. The book focuses on underlying
attitudes toward American power and policy,
especially as viewed by strategic analysts within
the region. Various contributors describe
contradictory attitudes toward American power.
Most states hope to deepen ties with the United
States, while avoiding comprehensive envelopment
in U.S. strategy. There is a tension between the
preference for continued American regional
involvement, while seeking to limit possibilities
of highly intrusive U.S. policy interventions.
Both considerations will continue to shape
regional attitudes toward American power,
especially U.S. military power--Publisher's
description.
  Asia in the Twenty-first Century Paula K.
Chow,Gregory C. Chow,1997 Over 250 Princeton
alumni and friends from 17 countries and from
classes spanning a 66-year period attended the
Conference. The presentations were of high
quality, as can be seen from the proceedings. The
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speakers and other participants came from
different national and cultural backgrounds and
represented different points of view. For example,
in discussing US-Asia relations James Baker
represented an American viewpoint, while in the
same session Yoshio Hatano represented a Japanese
point of view, as did Toyoo Gyohten in a different
session on economic issues. This valuable volume
is a collection of frank and insightful essays on
Asia-Pacific by notable Princetonians who are
influential in the region.
  East Asia at the Center Warren I. Cohen,2000
Cohen charts the course of cultural, intellectual,
economic, and political developments in East Asia-
-particularly China and Japan--from the beginning
of recorded time to the present day and examines
such events as the rise and fall of key dynasties,
the ascendance of the British empire, and the
development of democracy in Asia.
  ASEAN, Sovereignty and Intervention in Southeast
Asia L. Jones,2011-12-07 Drawing on the fields of
political economy and historical sociology, Jones
dispels the overwhelming consensus among scholars
that members of the Association of Southeast Asian
Nations (ASEAN) never interfere in the internal
affairs of other states, and pioneers a new
approach to the understanding of regional politics
in Southeast Asia.
  Buddhism Across Asia Tansen Sen,2014-04-02
Buddhism across Asia is a must-read for anyone
interested in the history and spread of Buddhism
in Asia. It comprises a rich collection of
articles written by leading experts in their
fields. Together, the contributions provide an in-
depth analysis of Buddhist history and
transmission in Asia over a period of more than
2000 years. Aspects examined include material
culture, politics, economy, languages and texts,
religious institutions, practices and rituals,
conceptualisations, and philosophy, while the
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geographic scope of the studies extends from India
to Southeast Asia and East Asia. Readers'
knowledge of Buddhism is constantly challenged by
the studies presented, incorporating new materials
and interpretations. Rejecting the concept of a
reified monolithic and timeless 'Buddhism', this
publication reflects the entangled 'dynamic and
multi-dimensional' history of Buddhism in Asia
over extended periods of 'integration,'
'development of multiple centres,' and 'European
expansion,' which shaped the religion's regional
and trans-regional identities. -- Max Deeg,
Cardiff University Buddhism Across Asia presents
new research on Buddhism in comprehensive spatial
and temporal terms. From studies on transmission
networks to exegesis on doctrinal matters,
linguistics, rituals and practices, institutions,
Buddhist libraries, and the religion's
interactions with political and cultural spheres
as well as the society at large, the volume
presents an assemblage of essays of breathtaking
breadth and depth. The goal is to demonstrate how
the transmission of Buddhist ideas serves as a
cultural force, a lynchpin that had connected the
societies of Asia from past to present. The volume
manifests the vitality and maturity of the field
of Buddhist studies, and for that we thank the
editor and the erudite authors. -- Dorothy C.
Wong, University of Virginia
  East Asia and the West: An Entangled History
Xiaobing Li,Yi Sun,Wynn Gadkar-Wilcox,2019-05-30
East Asia and the West: An Entangled History
provides readers with a comprehensive overview of
modern East Asian civilizations. The text
demonstrates how China, Korea, Japan, and Vietnam
developed into modern nations through interactions
with Western ideas and military power. Part One of
the text provides an overview and historical
background of premodern East Asia, highlighting
differences and similarities between China, Korea,
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Japan, and Vietnam, and significant partnerships
and innovations from the 1500s to the 1800s. In
Part Two, students learn why certain areas adopted
an isolationist policy against Western influence,
while others welcomed the influence. Part Three
focuses on confrontation and Westernization,
featuring discussion of the Opium Wars, the Meiji
Transformation, and French colonization in
Indochina. Part Four covers major events that
occurred during World War II, including the
communist movements in East Asia during the war.
The final part examines the competition and
confrontation between the capitalist and communist
systems during the Cold War in East Asia. The text
features transliteration notes, maps, and an
expansive bibliography to provide students with a
complete and immersive learning experience. East
Asia and the West is part of the Cognella History
of Asia Series, a collection of books dedicated to
helping students explore the exciting, complex,
and influential past of Asian countries. Xiaobing
Li earned his Ph.D. at Carnegie Mellon University.
Dr. Li is a professor of history and the director
of the Western Pacific Institute at the University
of Central Oklahoma. Yi Sun earned her Ph.D. at
Washington State University. Dr. Sun is a
professor of history and the director of the Asian
Studies Program at the University of San Diego.
Wynn Gadkar-Wilcox earned his Ph.D. at Cornell
University. He is a professor of history and non-
western cultures at Western Connecticut State
University.
  A History of Asia Rhoads Murphey,Kristin
Stapleton,2019 A History of Asia is the only
textbook to provide a historical overview of the
whole of this region, encompassing India, China,
Korea, Japan, and Southeast Asia. Engaging and
lively, it chronicles the complex political,
social, and intellectual histories of the area
from prehistory to the present day. Taking a
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comparative approach throughout, the book offers a
balanced history of each major tradition, also
dedicating coverage to countries or regions such
as Vietnam and Central Asia that are less
frequently discussed in depth. This eighth edition
has been streamlined and updated to reflect the
most recent scholarship on Asian history, bringing
the book up to date with recent events and key
trends in historical research. Highlights of the
book include close-up portraits of significant
Asian cities, detailed discussion of environmental
factors that have shaped Asian history, quotes
from Asian poetry and philosophical writing, and
attention to questions of gender and national
identity. Highly illustrated with images and maps,
each chapter also contains discussion questions,
primary source excerpts, and in-depth boxed
features. Written clearly throughout, A History of
Asia is the perfect introductory textbook for all
students of the history, culture, and politics of
this fascinating region.
  Pacific Asia? Melvin Gurtov,2002 Most studies of
Asia-Pacific security are marked by pessimism and
continuing belief in the virtues of a balance of
power. Pacific Asia? goes against the grain by
pointing to a number of positive developments--
especially economic--in regional relationships,
the absence of an arms race, the growth of
multilateral groups, and an emerging consensus on
the importance of nonmilitary paths to national
security. Above all, Mel Gurtov stresses a
definition of security that focuses on basic human
needs, social justice, and environmental
protection. The author disagrees with proponents
of a China threat, criticizes U.S. Cold War
notions of security through forward-based power,
and argues for new efforts at regional dialogue
based on multilateral cooperation, sensitivity to
Asian nationalism, and a role for Japan as a
'global civilian power.'
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  Tigers' Roar Julian Weiss,2016-09-16 Despite
Asia's protracted economic troubles, the region is
poised to recover and perhaps become stronger than
ever. This timely work identifies the major
challenges facing Asia's Four Tigers (Singapore,
Taiwan, South Korea, and Hong Kong), Japan, China,
and their Southeast Asian neighbors (Thailand,
Indonesia, Malaysia, and the Philippines) as the
region increases it role and stature on the world
stage. Highly regarded Asia policy makers and
opinion shapers consider such key questions as:
What is the appropriate response to China's
ascent? Are there prospects for U.S.-Asian
partnerships (in such areas as the environment)?
Is economic cooperation between both sides of the
Pacific realistic? How can Americans gain from
Asia's attempts to rebuild her institutions? And
will East Asia and the United States adjust to a
multi-polar security and economic milieu?
  Peoples of Eastern Asia Cavendish Square
Publishing LLC,Marian Armstrong,Marshall Cavendish
Corporation,2004-09 Presents an overview of the
different peoples of Eastern Asia from pre-history
to the present.
  Political Change in Southeast Asia Jacques
Bertrand,2013-07-11 A powerful new survey of
political change in Southeast Asia, exploring why
some countries have become democratic while others
remain authoritarian.
  Power Transition in Asia David Walton,Emilian
Kavalski,2016-08-12 Current preoccupations with
the 'rise of Asia' attest to the nascent
contestation of the very idea of what the pattern
of international politics should look like and how
it should be practiced. In this respect, the
growing reference to a 'shift to the East' in
global politics has become a popular shorthand for
the nascent 'power transition' in world affairs.
This volume offers a detailed conceptual and
empirical investigation of the dynamics of power
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transition in Asia and details the accommodation
strategies and coping mechanisms of different
small and middle powers in Asia and, importantly,
China's responses to these approaches.
  Asia Gary Drevitch,2008 Discusses the continent
of Asia, answers questions including wildlife,
people, landscapes, history, and Asia today.
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